
November 7, 2023

Department of Housing and Community Development 
Division of Financial Assistance 
2020 W. El Camino Ave., Suite 650 
Sacramento, CA 94252 

RE: Letter of Support – Infill Infrastructure Grant Program Application, C and Clark Street Project

To Whom It May Concern: 

The City of Eureka is in full support of an Infill Infrastructure Grant (IIG) Program application by 
Brinshore Development, LLC and Operative Office to assist the construction of the C and Clark Street 
Project located at 1115 and 1137 C Street in Eureka, California.  C and Clark Street will be a 100% 
affordable apartment project serving Seniors on an approximately one-acre site and will consist of 43 
one-bedroom flats spread over three levels and across two buildings. 

The C and Clark Street Project will be an integral component of the City of Eureka’s affordable housing 
stock. It will also help further the community revitalization goals outlined in the Housing Authority of the 
City of Eureka’s Repositioning Plan. If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Churchill, executive 
director of the Housing Authorities of the City of Eureka and County of Humboldt at (707) 443-4583 or 
by email at cherylc@eurekahumboldtha.org. 

Sincerely,

Kim Bergel
Mayor
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